
   
 

Information from Modellteknik AB regarding the Corona situation 

 

Even though the world is changing around us, we’re still in businesses as “usual”. Most of our staff are     
still working and according to our knowledge, no one at Modellteknik suffers from the Corona virus. 

Of course we follow our governments and health authority recommendations and encourages our employees 
to stay home if they show or feel any known symptoms of having the Corona virus.  

We’re also avoiding to receiving visits from customer or suppliers unless it’s absolutely necessary.   

The general order situation are very good and we’ll have no problem to keep the production running for the 
next two-three months. After contacting the key partners in our own supply chain, we see no reason to be 
worried yet. Most of our partners are fully functional with only minor disruptions in their delivery times.  

Regarding administration and handling of the daily business such as RFQs, quotations and invoices we’re 
still fully manned and keep on answering your questions as soon as possible.  

As long as our customer can receive deliveries, we will keep on producing and deliver orders as agreed. 

Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

BR 

Johan Tegnemo - Technical Sales Manager 

 


